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Peter Young, VK3MV Report of Conference

This report covers the major activities of work as a Director for the triennium October 2015 to September 2018.

I wish to acknowledge the support from the other Directors in achieving the out comes these past three years.

Directors’ Meetings

Participated in Directors’ meeting at Bali in 2015, Tokyo in September 2016 and 2017.

R3 Monitoring System
 
Monthly reports, where received, are placed on the R3 website by the Monitoring Coordinator, Titon Dutono,YB3PET.  There have been no issues raised from the Coordinator and work in this area continues and I thank him for his work.

R3 Emergency Coordinator

It is with deep regret that earlier this year, Jim Linton, VK3PC became a silent key. During his period as coordinator Jim, was very active in contacting Society coordinators and reporting their activities during emergencies or other disasters, by way of news report releases.  I thank him for his valuable work.  The role as R3 Emergency Coordinator is currently vacant and Societies are requested to put forward nominations.

 R3 Newsletters

Since the Bali Conference in 2015, I have edited a total of 11 Quarterly Regional Newsletters.  These are distributed to Societies and other regions and are placed on the R3 Website.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After undertaking this role of am of the view that the R3 Newsletter Guideline http://iaru-r3.org/standard-documents/#400  may need to be reviewed and updated to taking into account modern social media platforms and other collection and delivery methods.


Presentations about the IARU

During 2016 I made a number of presentations on the “International Governance of Amateur Radio: The role of the IARU” at the Tokyo Ham-Fair, the Hong Kong Amateur Radio Transmitter Socitey (HARTS) annual dinner.  This presentation has also been given at the major amateur field day at Wyong, Australia in February 2017 and at GippsTech, the pre-eminent technical symposium, in Australia in July 2017.  This talk has also been presented to a number of radio clubs in Melbourne. 

The presentation has been very useful in providing information to the amateur community on what the IARU is and what it does both nationally and internationally.
These presentations will continue where opportunities arise.

Amateur Satellite Guideline

At the 16th R3 Conference in 2015, there was a proposal from CRSA/CRAC for the AC to consider a Satellite Guide to assist with proposal for future amateur satellites.

With Director Shizuo a guideline was produced that provided an overview for R3 amateur societies, and other organisations on the steps necessary for making an application for a satellite in amateur spectrum.  The guideline also provided a summary of satellite allocations within the Amateur Satellite Service.  

This draft guideline proved useful to the WIA when dealing with the Australian regulator that had applications for experimental satellites from universities.  The draft guideline was provided to the applicants for their information.

R3 Information Pamphlet

At the Directors’ meeting in Tokyo 2016, it was decided that a revised pamphlet was necessary to assist in promoting amateur radio to the public.  
With the assistance of Jim Linton, VK3PC, we developed a series of simple key message that highlights, what is amateur radio, what you can do and that anyone can join in.  This pamphlet has been printed in small numbers.

R3 Band Plans

One of the outcomes from the Bali Conference in 2015 was the need to up date R3 documentation into a more consistent format.  One document was the Region R3 band plans that did not cover the LF and MF bands as well as the bands above 23cm.  The higher microwave bands were to be included in order to primarily protect the Amateur Satellite Service.

With Director Shizuo we reviewed and update each of the R3 bands and where possible aligned the usage (modes) with the other two IARU region band plans.  The draft plans were reviewed at the Directors’ meeting in Tokyo, September 2017, and an Interim Band Plan document was approved.  These plans were provided to R3 Societies and other Regions for comment.
The band plans will be an agenda item for the forthcoming conference.  It must be stressed that the plans do not override national regulatory requirements, but may form a guide where future band plans are being considered by Societies or when liaising with national regulators on band access conditions.

 Region 1 Conference and Administrative Committee (AC) meeting

Attended R1 Conference with Gopal, VU2GMN in September 2017 where I took part in a workshop on “Attracting Youth to Amateur Radio”.  Prior to the conference I attended the AC meetings and I provided an update on interim R3 Bandplans.

This report is respectfully provided to the Conference.
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image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




